doctors as shipping services are going fo improve considerably in next six

months.

» The Team also felt that development departments such as Agriculture,
A;;ﬂ‘nat Husbandry and Fisheries should prepare pamphlets in tribal
language so that tribal people are more aware of the schemes and are
also able to avail of the benefits of the schemes.

The team received valuable inputs during the visit which would be useful
both for future planning as well as for solving some of the immediate problems of
the villagers.

Demands made /Points raised and proposed action has been tabulated in
Detail department-wise.



